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Dear Chair Savage and HFSRB Board:

I strongly oppose the proposal submitted by Beloit Health System for NorthPointe
Neighborhood Hospital in Roscoe, Illinois.

It is clear to me that this project will damage our community and make it more
difficult to get quality, affordable healthcare.

We already have more than enough hospitals in the area. When we go to one of the
existing hospitals, we know the doctors and nurses because they live and work in our
community. There are many healthcare reforms and improvements that we could
bring to this area, but a shortage of hospitals is not one of our problems.

I oppose the idea of a Wisconsin business coming into our community to try to put our
hospitals out of business. Adding another hospital, when we do not need one, is only
going to make healthcare more expensive and make it harder for our hospitals to find
the healthcare professionals they need to staff the facilities.

I am asking the Board to oppose this project and do what is right for our community.

Thank you.
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